
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the University of Kansas Medical Center’s purchase of a Siemens 

MAGNETOM Prisma MRI scanner in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive for this project is 

the University of Kansas Medical Center located at 3901 Rainbow Blvd., Kansas City, KS, 

66160. The funding would be used to provide the citizens of my district with the ability to 

participate in the latest research studies for many years to come and will impact the health of 

their children and grandchildren. The diverse population represented in KS-03 is vital for studies 

to prove and validate the next generation of drugs and behavioral therapies. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice L. Davids 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  


